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LD 1126
Unserialized firearms should be treated the same as every other firearm in Maine.  
State law helps keep people with significant histories of violence or domestic abuse 
from accessing guns, but unserialized weapons render these laws useless.  Maine 
needs a strong serialization law.
I urge you to support LD 1126.


